)

ig, t‘é AL ALIA INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL, RIYADH
CIRCULAR

AAIISR/031/271124 27/11/2024

SUB: NOTICE OF SCHOOL CLOSURE ON 1+ DECEMBER 2024

Dear parent,
Please be informed that regular classes will remain suspended on Sunday,
December 1, 2024, for all classes (KG — XII) to facilitate civil maintenance work at

school. Students need not come to the school on this day.

Regards,



